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[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

Hello,

 

Speaking as one who regularly camps in the Bighorn National Forest, I hope you will allow me to offer a

suggestion for Shoshone NF.

 

I do not ride ATV's or Motorcycles. Instead of opening all NF roads to ATV use, would it be possible to have a

few roads which are closed to ATV use?

 

Just as ATV users are given roads to travel, can I be given roads where ATV's and motorcycles will not be going

by all day, making lots of noise and dust?

 

Pickups and cars go by almost unnoticed. I'd like a campsite with peace and quiet.

 

Please consider including such road selection in Shoshone NF.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Bill Gordon

 

[PII]


